From: Tyler Seppala [mailto:seppalatyler@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 10:03 AM

To: PUC

Subject: Liberty Kinder Morgan Pipeline Deal

Way to sell the people of NH down the river! What a joke of a deal and each and everyone of
you will be held accountable for this. Thank you so much also for suggesting a Tariff to help pay
for this pipeline as thousands of landowners will have their properties stolen by eminent domain
for a project that has such minimal benefits to NH but mainly benefits MA, Maine and exports.
Not one landowner along the route will have access to this gas. Not one lateral/spur even comes
to any NH town and the only lateral from the main line in NH shoots out from Mason NH and
back down into MA.

Us landowners will be forced to sue and use every financial resource available to us to defeat
such a ridiculous project.

Thanks,

Tyler Seppala
Rindge NH



